[image: image1.jpg]Derrylatinee




50 Derrylatinee Road

Dungannon

Co Tyrone BT70 1PS

Tel No 028 8772 4403  Fax No  028 87724403
Principal: Mrs Mary McNeice

19th March 2020
Dear parents

We share all of your concerns and we hope that everyone remains safe and well.

Please pass our regards onto the children – we will miss them.

Support learning packs for each child will be available for collection in school tomorrow between 11.00am-1.00pm

The packs are grouped into family names and arranged alphabetically. You will not have to enter school, rather all will be placed on tables outside the evening collection door.

When you are collecting the packs please return (reading books, text books, AR books) and leave in the large box provided.

During the next weeks we will provide as much support as we can and will be in communication with you on an ongoing basis.
Please look after one another at home and in the community.

Yours faithfully

Mrs McNeice

